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Message from the Principal 
 

Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community,  
 

BPS Rebuild – Obviously, the situation 
surrounding the commencement of construction 
has involved lots of discussion between Coffey, the 
company managing the rebuild, Lahey 
Constructions, the company constructing our new 
school, senior officers of the Department of 
Education and me as representative of our school 
community. 

This initial phase is certainly tricky and we 
need to get it right. Complicating matters is that 
Dahua have been going flat out establishing new 
home sites 360 degrees around the school. 

It is important that the rebuild commence 
as soon as possible and that we assist Lahey in any 
way we can to have our school ready for day one 
2019. 

Either by today or soon traffic control 
measures will be in place that will allow you to park 
in Damascus Street and its adjoining lanes. To 
ensure the safety of your children and you, please 
follow these warden’s directions exactly. 

 
A small section of the staff car park 

between the hall and the library will remain in use. 
It is for staff and three parents with special 
permission ONLY. Before 8am and after 3.30pm 
this car park may be used by parents dropping or 
picking up their children from our before and after 
school care, Camp Australia. 
   
 
  

 

 

 
DECEMBER 
 
Tuesday 5th:  Friends of Bardia – 6pm in the Library 
Wednesday 6th:  A Parent's Guide to Surviving Their 

Child Going to High School Talk - 
  Library 6pm-7pm 
Thursday 7th:  PRESENTATION DAY – All Welcome – 

Starts at 11.45am 
Thursday 7th:  Presentation Day Book Sale 
Friday 8th:  Combined Scripture – 12.50pm-1.40pm 
Monday 11th:  Years 3-6 Author Day 
Monday 11th:   Year 6 Farewell – 6pm-9pm –  
  Ingleburn RSL 
Tuesday 12th:  Festive Lunch  
Wednesday 13th:  Bardia’s Got Talent 
Thursday 14th:   Student reports sent home 
Friday 15th:  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 
 

CANTEEN 
 

THE CANTEEN WILL BE CLOSED EVERY TUESDAY 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
 

UNIFORM  SHOP  IS OPEN  EVERY 

MONDAY MORNING 

 

FRIENDS OF BARDIA 

Friends of Bardia will meet on Tuesday 5th December at  

6pm in the library – All Welcome 

Fundraising provides your children laptops, tablets and 
air-conditioned classrooms! Your help is appreciated! 
 
 

Term 4 – Week 8 – 2017 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 



Is your child leaving Bardia Public School at the end of 2017? Please let us know ASAP! 
If you are not returning day one of 2018 please let the office know so you can be 
included in the school’s numbers. 

As of Monday 27th November parents and carers will not be permitted to park on 
school grounds. 
 

Exceptions:  
1. Three parents with special permission  
2. Parents using the services of camp Australia before 8.30am and after 3.30pm.  

 
Please remember that you must be here at 3.00pm each afternoon to collect your 
child. There is no afternoon supervision provided. If you are going to be late regularly 
you should enrol your child in our After School Care. If there is an emergency and you 
will be unavoidably late, please ring the school before 3.00pm and inform the office 
staff.  
 

Mr B. Moseley 
Principal 

Children get a sense of pride when their parent 
helps at the school. 
 
One of our amazing parent helpers is moving 
interstate.  Melanie Harris has been embroidering 
our student uniforms this year. 
 
Without a parent volunteer we will be unable to 
continue this invaluable service.  It helps you …. 
no more lost clothing! 
 
It is very simple – the machine does it all.  You can 
choose a day that best suits you.  It takes about an 
hour on average – with some weeks nothing at all. 
 
Melanie is happy to train a few parents up so that it 
can be shared around. If you are happy to give it a 
try, see the office ladies. 
 

 

From the beginning of 2018 the Bardia Public School uniform will be stocked in the retail shop Skool Uniforms Pty Ltd in 
Ingleburn.  They will also be continuing the service at the school site on Monday mornings.  As the uniforms will be sold 
through a private business the cost on uniforms will be rising. 
 
If you wish to purchase uniforms at the current price, please purchase before the end of this year. 
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Sport News 
PSSA Presentation Night 

A number of Bardia students attended the PSSA presentation night at Ingleburn High School on Tuesday 
November 21st, 2017. The behaviour of our students at this event was outstanding. The following awards 
were presented on the night: 

 

SSW Swimming 

McKenzie Ryan 
Ella Johnson 
Kayla Nguyen 
Ilori Platten 
Kristyn Nguyen 
Chloe Benson 
Aedan Ryan 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Ilori Platten who was awarded senior girl champion at the zone swimming carnival, and 
Max Dawson who was awarded junior boy champion at the zone athletics carnival.  Bardia PS was also 
awarded the title of small schools winner at the 2017 zone swimming carnival. 

Mrs Parker 

  

 SSW Athletics 
 
Blake Bolwell 
Max Dawson 
Hayden Brown 
Alissiah Paikea 
Kayla Nguyen 
 
 

 SSW Cross Country 
 
Tarik Mesa 
Max Dawson 
Bailey Fleming 
Hudson Warren 
Blake Bolwell 
 
 
 

 Zone AFL 
 
Cooper Freeman 
Aiden Freeman 
 
 

 Zone Basketball 
 
Yogi Tank 
Kayla Nguyen 
Kristyn Nguyen 
 

 Zone Soccer 
 
Blake Bolwell 
 

 Zone Hockey 
 
Brianna Bolwell 
 

 Zone Cricket 
 
Mahnoor Syed 
Gia Jain 

 Zone Softball 
 
Isaac Rameka 
Jacob Rameka 
Piper Cryer 

 

 Zone Netball 
 
Kristyn Nguyen 
Ilori Platten 

 Zone Water Polo 
 
Jorja Smith 
Hayden Brown 
Blake Bolwell 
Ilori Platten 
Christina Kelly 
Kristyn Nguyen 
Kayla Nguyen 
 



Library News 
 
Hi everyone, 
 
On Thursday at the end of stocktake overdue notes will be sent home.  
Library is closed for borrowing for the remainder of the year. 
 
 
Presentation Day Book Sale 7th December 
 
This year on presentation day we will be having a buy one get one free sale in the library through Scholastic 
Book Fairs. This will not be open to the children! Only parents and for presentation day only. 
So that the library also benefits from this sale, you take the first buy one, get one free and then your second 
buy one and get one free is donated to the library. 
When we did this sale a couple of years ago many parents found it was a great opportunity to do some 
Christmas shopping. 
 
 
 
Happy Reading  
 
Mrs Kathy Wyber 
Teacher Librarian  
 
 
 
 
 
We are holding an information evening for parents, A Parent's Guide to Surviving Their Child Going to High School, to 
support you and your child emotionally in making this transition as easily as possible. We will also be holding a day at 
school for the Year 6 students to ask questions and develop a positive feeling about this big change. 
 
Parents Only 
When: Wednesday 6th December 6pm- 7pm 
 
Where: Bardia PS Library 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the evening. 
Mrs Kerry Lynch, Mrs McCabe, Mr Brett Mosely & Mrs Kathy Wyber 
 
Please RSVP by returning the slip below by 4th December 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I/we, ______________________________________, will be attending the information evening, A Parent's Guide to 
Surviving Their Child Going to High School on Wednesday night 6th December @ 6pm. 
 
My child’s name is: _______________________________ Class: ___________________________ 
 

 

 



  

UnitingCare Burnside 
 

Christmas Giving Tree 
 
 
 
 
This year, the staff and students have decided to once again support UnitingCare Burnside’s Christmas Giving Tree. 
 
UnitingCare Burnside works directly with families in need in the Macarthur area. Their Brighter Futures program 
targets families experiencing problems that impact on their ability to care for their children. UnitingCare currently 
have over 180 children who need our help to ensure they receive a Christmas gift this year. 
 
If you would like to support one of these families in need, we are now taking donations of new toys and gifts for girls 
and boys up to age 13. The gifts do not need to be expensive but they must be new. All gifts collected will go directly 
to targeted families working with UnitingCare in our local area. 
 
Once you have purchased your gift, please place it in a gift bag or leave it unwrapped, and attach the gift tag to the 
present indicating the age group it is suitable for. Students can then place the present under the Christmas tree located 
in the office. Extra gift tags are also available at the office. 
 
Some suggested gift ideas include: toys, games, colouring in and reading books, sporting equipment, puzzles, art and 
craft supplies. 
 
Please place all gifts under the Christmas tree by Thursday 7th December to enable them 
to be collected by UnitingCare and distributed before Christmas. 
 
Thank you for your support of this worthy charity and in helping to bring the Christmas 
spirit to needy children in the Macarthur district. 
 
Miss Lewis - Assistant Principal 

 

 

 



Festive Lunch - 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To celebrate the end of our school year we will be having a festive lunch on Tuesday 12th December, 2017.  
 
Students are invited to bring their own ‘festive-style’ lunch in a lunchbox decorated for the occasion.  The 
lunchbox could be a regular lunchbox or brightly decorated box using stickers, tinsel, ribbons, coloured paper 
or anything chosen by the students. 
 
The lunchbox should include the student’s lunch together with some ‘treats’ or festive food that they would 
not normally bring to school.  Students should only bring enough food for themselves as we are hoping to 
minimise waste.  As we have a number of students with nut allergies, please consider the types of treats 
included in the lunchbox. 
 
We look forward to an enjoyable day as we celebrate our achievements this year. 
 
Thank you 
Classroom Teachers of Bardia PS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

  

FROM THE OFFICE 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

CRAFT SESSIONS 
We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 
you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 
knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 

 
All donations welcome. 
We would like to give a huge thankyou to everyone who 
has already donated.  

 
Mrs. White – SLSO 

 

   LOST  
PROPERTY 

 
 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost clothing 
that does not have their name on it but you feel you 
would recognise it, please go through the lost property 
(located in the canteen).  This week any unclaimed 
items will be distributed to charity. 

Tissues              
URGENT! We have run out! 
 
It would be appreciated if families would pop a box of 
tissues into their shopping trolley next time you are 
shopping to build up our supply.  Boxes can be sent to the 
office. 
 
Thank you in anticipation.  
 
Office staff.  

 
 

PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE HAD SEVERAL 
INCIDENTS OF HEAD LICE.  THEY ARE 
PREVALENT AT THIS TIME OF YEAR. 

 
 

PLEASE BE VIGILENT WITH CHECKING YOUR CHILD’S HAIR 
EVERY DAY AND TREAT APPROPRIETLY. 

 

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOL18ovf6MYCFYPhpgod9AcAxw&url=http://www.brentwood.lib.mo.us/knitting&ei=tWesVaLHLIPDmwX0j4C4DA&bvm=bv.98197061,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNFDVWI4IqOYUvVKLB59UwsvMg1hrg&ust=1437448494005396
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjp2sCGlpfXAhUBrpQKHeShCbkQjRwIBw&url=http://liceone.com/&psig=AOvVaw15-389Fxkbrkmz1Osf7ByN&ust=1509412491189718


 

  



BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
    

 

     
 

UNIFORM ORDER FORM 
 

Date:___________ 
 

 

     
 

Name:_____________________  Class_______ Phone:_________ 
 

 

     
 

ITEM PRICE SIZE QUANTITY AMOUNT 

Embroidered  
Student’s 
name 
included 

  
G= girls only      B = boys only     G/B = boys and girls 
 

 
      

 

Polo Shirts Blue/Yellow Stripe (G/B) 
 

       
Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14y,16y $22.00        
Sizes 14s, 16m $25.00        
Royal Polar Fleece Jumper (G/B) 

 
      YES 

Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14y,16y  $27.00        
Sizes 14s, 16m $30.00        
Bomber Jackets (G/B) 

 
      YES 

Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $35.00        
Dress Uniform (G) 

 
       

Sizes 2, 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $60.00        
Skorts (G) used for sport  

 
       

Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14y,16y $18.00        
Blue Shorts Microfibre Style (B) 

 
       

Sizes 3,4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $15.00        
Blue Shorts Rugby Knit Style (B) 

 
       

Sizes 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $15.00        
Track Pants with Cuffs (B) 

 
       

Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $16.00        
Track Pants Straight Leg (B) 

 
       

Sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $16.00        
Jazz Pants (G) worn during Term 2 and 3 only 
Please note that girls may wear navy blue tights with the 
dress in winter and NOT purchase the jazz pants  

 
      

 

Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $18.00        
Navy Tights (G)      
Sizes 4-6, 7-10, 11-14 $10.00     
School Hats (G/B) 

 
      YES 

Bucket Hat XS, S, M, L, XL $10.00        
Sports Uniform (G/B) 

 
       

Football / Soccer socks $9.00        

     
 

  
Total Amount Due $ 

 
 

    

 

 
ALL THE ABOVE ITEMS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE SCHOOL CANTEEN 
 
UNIFORM SHOP OPERATING HOURS – MONDAY MORNINGS 

 

 

     
 

PRICES CURRENT AS AT TERM 2 2017 
 
 

    

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

         NOTICES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The school is a member of the Amart All Sports 
Community Kickbacks Program.  Customers of Amart 
All Sports can elect Bardia Public School to receive 
credits against purchases made. 
 
You will need to join the Amart All Sports Team Amart 
Loyalty Program and nominate Bardia Public School as 
your “Relevant Participating Club or School”. 
 
You will receive a loyalty program card which must be 
swiped or selected when purchasing goods in store or on-
line in order for the school to accrue credits.  Once the 
school’s credits reach $2000 (ex GST) within a 12 month 
period the school will receive a 5% store credit ($100). 
 
This is a convenient way for the school to acquire 
sporting equipment for the benefit of all our students. 
 
Bardia Public School 
Initiated by Bardia Public School P & C Association 

 

 
DENHAM COURT ANGLICAN CHURCH 

 
Carols in the Paddock 

 
Date: Saturday 16th December, 2017  
Time: 6pm BBQ, 6.30pm for carols  
Place: Denham Court Anglican Church, 30 Church Rd Denham Court  
Cost: FREE! 
 

BYO chair or picnic rug. 
Disabled facilities available. 

 
If it’s raining, the event will be held under cover in the hall on-site. 
For more information, contact our church office on 9829 2871 or visit 
our website www.dcac.org.au. 
 

http://www.dcac.org.au/
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